Browning Public Schools
Board Agenda Request
Meeting to Be Held: 7/10/23

Recognition: [ ] Students [ ] Staff [ ] Parents
Information: [ | Building Report [ | Old Business [ ] Superintendent’s Report
Action: [ ] Resignation [ ] Hiring [ ] Contract Service Agreements
[ ] Travel Out-of-State [ ] Travel In State X Approvals
[ ] Termination [ ] Legal Matters [ ] Other:

This action request pertains to || Elementary (only) ~ [X] High School/District Wide

Date: 7/6/23

To: Board of Trustees From: Corrina Guardipee-Hall
Browning Public Schools Title: Superintendent

Subject: Montana School Board Association Dues 2023-2024

Description: MTSBA Membership Dues/Insurance $14,171.00 (Period 2023-2024). Dues include legal
and personnel consultation; policy; and Training Opportunities which include Boardsmanship, School
Law, School Finance, Collective Bargaining, RIF, Unemployment Insurance Claims and participation in
the MTSBA Workers’ Compensation Risk and Retention Group, Montana Unified School Trust Health
Insurance Program and Montana State Unemployment Insurance Program.

Financial Impact: $14,171.00
Funding Source (Budget/grant, etc.): School Board Membership Dues 126 / 226.90.160.2310.810

Attachment(s): Invoice/Letter

Approval: Superintendent’s Office/Finance/Personnel as applicable (Initial)

Comments:

Board Action: |:| N/A (Info) |:| Approved |:| Denied |:| Tabled to:




Montana School Boards Association

June 15, 2023
Fellow Trustees,

With the 2023 school year wrapped up and graduation ceremonies complete, we hope each of you has an opportunity to
pause and reflect on another year of successful service to the students, families, and other stakeholders in each of your
communities. Collectively, elected trustees contribute several hundred thousand hours of volunteer service each

year. The common understanding of what it takes to serve at this level is a bond that unites us all.

MTSBA has been a constant source of support and advocacy for elected school boards that has served us well for close
to 100 years, now more so than ever. As a case in point, Governor Gianforte just signed our $40 million statewide school
health trust bill, HB 332, into law. Our executive director drafted and led the advocacy for it. Representative Bedey, a
former trustee from Hamilton, sponsored it. The funding in this bill alone exceeds the cumulative total of all membership
dues paid to MTSBA by our members since our founding in 1926. This is just one example of the value of membership in
MTSBA.

From constant access to timely expertise, publications, trainings, and other resources as we confront and overcome
challenges each day to the extensive success MTSBA just achieved before the 2023 Legislature, MTSBA adds value to
the service of every elected trustee in the state each day as we strive together to develop the full potential of each child
in every public school in Mentana.

As officers of this great organization elected by our fellow trustees, we are proud and grateful on behalf of MTSBA for the
opportunity to help you in the amazing work you are doing for students, families, and communities. If you have not
recently had an opportunity to refresh your knowledge regarding the extensive programs and services of MTSBA, our
membership value infographic is only a click away with detailed information regarding the incredible value and benefits of
membership in MTSBA. We encourage you to use this resource as a guide as you contemplate the value of your
membership with MTSBA.

Many of our members have already renewed their membership for FY24, securing access to valuable resources to help
them govern effectively and netting their districts thousands of dollars in savings exclusively available to MTSBA
members. We look forward to your continued membership and we are excited as we draw closer to 100 years of service
on behalf of elected school board trustees in Montana. We have recently sent your district clerk a dues invoice reminder.
We welcome any questions you may have, and we look forward to serving you for many years to come.

Thank you for your continued membership in MTSBA and your commitment to each child in every public school in
Montana!

Tom Billteen Sue Corrigan Krystal Zentner Scott Walter
Trustee, Butte Trustee, Kalispell Trustee, Bridger Trustee, East Helena
President President-Elect Vice-President Immediate Past President



Invoice
1 message

MTSBA <info@mtsba.org> Thu, Jun 15, 2023 at 12:58 PN
To: "carlenea@bps.k12.mt.us" <carlenea@bps.k12.mt.us>, "lcarparelli@mtsba.org" <lcarparelli@mtsba.org>

=-MTSBA INVOICE

Montana School Boards Association
863 Great Northern Blvd Ste 301
Helena, MT 59601 United States
Phone: (406) 442-2180 Invoice Date | 6/1/2023
www.mtsba.org

Invoice Number | 0012177

Invoice Term | 30

Browning Public Schools Due Date | 7/1/2023
Carlene Adamson
PO Box 610
Browning, MT 59417 < \ O
United States 4\) o

Lo F .

Memberships U’ 0 = \ -~ \
Membership Renew for
Membership Type: Public School District Boards of Trustees

Membership Term: 7/1/2023 - 6/30/2024

Item Quantity Price Total

Public School District Board of Trustees 1 $14,171.00 $14,171.00
Total: $14,171.00
Tax Total: $0.00
Shipping Total: $0.00
Grand Total: $14,171.00
Payment: $0.00
Balance: $14,171.00

Thank you for your business!

Please detach the portion below and return it with your payment.

REMITTANCE

Please make checks payable to:
Montana School Boards Association

Invoice Number | Order 0012177

Name

863 Great Northern Blvd Ste 301
Helena, MT 59601 United States Due Date | 7/1/2023
(406) 442-2180

Balance | $14,171.00

Amount Enclosed | $




